March 12, 1991

## SPECIAL MEETING PROPOSALS FOR AUDIT FFY 1989 and FFY 1990

A legally advertised meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held on Tuesday, March 12, 1991 at 3:30 p.m. with supervisors Ronald Golba, Joseph Budai and Andrew Piccuta present.

The purpose of the meeting was to receive sealed proposals for the audit of the Township's records for the fiscal years of 1989 and 1990.

The following proposals were received:
Deno A De Lorenzo CPA \$ 2,500.00

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Joseph Budai to accept the proposal of Mr. De Lorenzo for the audit of the 1989 and 1990 federal fiscal years.

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Ronald Golba to adjourn.

Teresa K. Sibeto Secretary